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The Licensing Authority 

Council Offices  

2013 Mil Lane 

Wingerworth 

Chesterfield 

S42 6NG 

Monday 2nd July 2024 

Dear Sirs, 

 

Licensing Act 2003: Notice of Intended Action 
Licence Holder: Mr Mark Wayne Marriott 
Licence Number: 18/01019/LAPER 
 
I write with reference to the above decision notice from the Licensing Sub Committee 20TH June 2024. 

I would be grateful if you would accept this correspondence as formal notification that the Chief Officer 

of Police wishes to make a representation to this outcome.  It is the view of the Chief Officer of Police 

that the Prevention of Crime & Disorder Licensing Objective has been undermined with the conviction 

Mr Marriot received - Assault by Beating.  

Mr Marriotts personal licence number 18/01019/LAPER was issued by Bolsover District council. As the 

holder of a personal licence, Mr Marriott would have had to have undertaken a personal licence course 

and exam, demonstrating that he fully understands the responsibilities that come with holding such a 

licence.  Therefore, it is the opinion of the Chief Officer of Police, that Mr Marriott would be very much 

aware of the Licensing objectives and his need to always promote these as not only a personal Licence 

holder but also a Designated Premises Supervisor of a busy venue.  This has clearly been undermined as 

a result.  The offence Mr Marriott was convicted of occurred in a licensed premises.  He has also as a 

result been placed on a pub watch ban voted for by other licensees at local venues to prevent further 

issues. This again clearly undermines Mr Marriotts position as a personal licence holder and designated 

premises supervisor.  

As the Authority is aware, one of the principal responsibilities of a personal licence holder is to adhere 

to and promote the Licensing objectives, it is the Chief Officer of Police’s stance that Mr Marriott has 

shown that he cannot demonstrate his ability to uphold the Licensing objectives as a personal licence 

holder and designated premises supervisor and therefore is unable to supervise the behaviour of 

members of public in a pub.  

The Chief Officer of Police is therefore satisfied that should Mr Marriott continue to be a personal licence 

holder and designated premises supervisor the Licensing objectives will be further undermined.   

 
If you have any queries in respect of this, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
      



Yours sincerely 
 

A CLAY 

 

PC 3279 Andrew Clay 

Licensing Officer (Chesterfield & North East Derbyshire) 

North Licensing Unit  

Derbyshire Constabulary   

North Division DHQ  

Beetwell Street, Chesterfield, S40 1QP   

 

Tel: 0300 122 8517 

E-mail: andrew.clay@derbyshire.police.uk 
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